
Who we are:

CUPE Local 830 represents the employees of the Charlottetown Water and Sewer.
  
What we do:

We provide quality award-winning water to the City of Charlottetown residents,
businesses, and fire services. We maintain city infrastructure and ensure the quality of
water and sewer services. We are frontline workers in the field and in the office. 

Why we're here:

For the first time in our 60-year history, we were forced to take a strike vote, and we
overwhelmingly voted in favour of job action. The last thing we wanted to do was
disrupt services and impact the residents. Our goal has always been, and remains, to
negotiate a fair contract for us, as workers, for our families and for the community. 

What we need:

Workers of the CUPE Local 830 deserve fairness and respect at the bargaining table.
Islanders believe a hard day’s work should receive a fair day’s pay. We work hard for the
city and want to be valued and respected for our work. 

We support your water and sewer needs 24/7, rain, snow, sleet, or shine. We are asking
you for your support! Reach out to your city councillor TODAY by scanning the above!  

Did you use water today? If so, you may want to read the following. 
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